
May Newsletter 
We have reached the end of the 5th term of the year! There is only one-half term left. We 

have so much to look forward to with hopefully some better weather to ensure all the 

planned events can go ahead.  
 

Year 6 
This month has been an incredible month for the children of Year 6, not only have they all 

worked so hard to complete their KS2 SATs, but they pulled off a spectacular show ‘School-o-vision 

Song Contest’ too. The children’s resilience and mature approach to the tests was testament to the 

dedication of the team in Year 6 and to the support the children had at home. The show was an amazing 

experience for so many to shine in a very different way. A huge shout out to the Team in Year 6 for 

everything!  
a 

Reminders 
Please can I remind you about not allowing children to ride their bikes and scooters on the school 

site. This includes those who do not come to our school too. As we reach the end of the year, if you 

come across any school books at home, please send them back to school. Please ensure that 

children are in their full uniform, this includes the correct PE kit on PE days.  
 

Parent/Carer Survey 
As we are rapidly approaching the end of the academic year, we are asking for your 

feedback about our school. Feedback is always useful for us in school to continue to 

improve what we offer and ensure that you, as stakeholders, have an opportunity to 

shape the direction of travel. The survey can be accessed here -  

https://forms.office.com/e/FdV9F9gA4u  
 

Gardens for Schools 

We are still collecting these vouchers – thank you to those who have donated already, please 

don’t forget to ask for them if you shop in Strikes. You should get a voucher for every £10 spent.  
 

OPAL Education 
Our OPAL journey is shaping up nicely. We have shared with you some of the things we are 

looking to gather to allow us to deliver some zones early next half term. If you have any 

spare clothes (caps, hats, handbags, jackets, fancy dress outfits), please send them in. If 

you have any redundant kitchen utensils, pots, pans, colanders etc we would love these 

for our music area and to prepare for our mud kitchen. We are so excited about this 

development for our school and we will share much more detail with you in the next few 

weeks. For those of you who don’t know OPAL, take a look at their website - 

https://outdoorplayandlearning.org.uk/ .  
 

 

Festival on the Field 
We have finalised the ticket arrangements for the festival, with adults costing £3 and 

children £1. If you know of anyone who would be willing to donate raffle prizes please let 

them know we are on the lookout for things. Any bottle donations for a bottle tombola 

are most welcomed. Party Boppers will be performing on the day, so we hope you all 

buy your tickets! 
 

Please make a note of things that are coming up so you don’t miss out! 

 

Mon 3rd June – 

back to school  

3rd – 14th June – 

Y4 MTC  

Wed 5th June - 

Reception Library 

visit 

Thur 6th June – 

Forest Schools–Y1 

Y2 mosque trip 

Y6 & Reception 

Photos 

Tues 11th – Fri 14th 

June – Y6 

London Trip 

Thur 13th June – 

Forest Schools – 

Y3 

Sat 22nd June – 

Festival on the 

Field 12-4pm  

Mon 24th June – 

Reception 

Saltburn Trip 

Wed 26th June – 

Y4 Seven Stories 

Trip 

Y2 Performance 

2pm  

Thur 27th June – 

Forest Schools – 

Y4 

Y2 Performance 

2pm 

Fri 28th June – 

Colour Run  

3rd – 5th July – Y5 

Residential to 

Carlton  

 

Thur 4th July – 

Forest Schools – 

Y5 

 

We have already shared the usual date’s letter at the start of the term with as much detail as we 

can provide for things up until the end of the year.  

Thank you from all of us at The Avenue for your ongoing support.  
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